As from: St. Catharine's College, Cambridge.

2 August 1957

Dear Sir,

I have been requested by the Committee and members of the Anglo-Catalan Society to write to you and express our sincere admiration for the excellence of the despatches written by you from Barcelona: they are of very considerable help to us in obtaining a true picture of events in Catalonia and to maintain thus as close as possible in the circumstances our link with the country.

Should you wonder who we are, may I add that the Anglo-Catalan Society was formed in 1954 to promote the further study of Catalan history and culture and to provide a link between the English people and Catalans resident in this country. Many of its fifty or so members are drawn from British universities, and the President is Professor Frank Pierce, of the University of Sheffield.

Yours faithfully,

(J. Cremona, Honorary Secretary, Anglo-Catalan Society)

Mr. Charles W. C. Webb, Calle Paris 209, 2 - 1, Barcelona.